Dear Mr. Folds,

In this day of cynicism there are many people who are of questionable character. It does not take many episodes to get acquainted with an individual. My association with master musician Paul Hill has lasted decades. Mr. Hill has proven to be a professional performer and educator in every aspect of professionalism. The will to win and never except anything less than a students' best makes Paul Hill a leader among leaders.

Sincerely yours, Philip Joyner, Jr.

President, Memphis Youth Symphony

http://www.memphisyouthsymphony.org/